NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FULLETON SCHOOL DISTRICT

Fullerton School District will hold a Public Hearing pursuant to
Education Code 60199, Education Code 60421(a), 60422(b) and
California Code of Regulations (CCR), Title 5, Section 9531(a) to hear
community input on certification of assurance for fiscal year 2021/2022
regarding the availability of student textbooks and instructional
materials.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the
Fullerton School District (“District”) at its Regular Meeting to be held on
September 14, 2021 will hold a public hearing at which the governing
board shall make a determination, through a resolution, as to whether
each pupil in each school in the District has, or will have prior to the end
of that fiscal year, sufficient textbooks or instructional materials, or both
in each subject that are consistent with the standards, content and cycles
of the curriculum framework adopted by the California State Board.

The September 14, 2021 Board Meeting of the District will begin at
6:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter in the District’s Board Room located at

1401 West Valencia Drive, Fullerton, California 92833.

Questions and/or comments should be directed to Julienne Lee,
Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services at 714/447-7708.
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Robert Pletka, Ed.D., Superintendent




